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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

Westbound I-580/Eastbound I-80 Interchange Single-Lane Closure in Oakland Overnight 

For Paving May 3, 2023 

(Overnight Closure Only) 

 

OAKLAND / ALAMEDA COUNTY – Caltrans has scheduled a single-lane closure at the 

westbound Interstate 580/eastbound Interstate 80 interchange in Oakland overnight 

May 3. 

 

The overnight closure will begin at 11 p.m. and end at 5:30 a.m. the next morning. 

 

The single-lane closure is taking place at the junction where motorists heading 

westbound on I-580 from Oakland to the East Bay bear right to get on eastbound 

Interstate 80. 

 

Motorists will be able to get off westbound I-580 onto eastbound I-80, but only one lane 

of eastbound I-80 will be open at the interchange. 

 

The closure is taking place to accommodate paving work for a smoother ride for 

motorists. Caltrans realizes this closure will impact the traveling public and thanks drivers 

for their patience. 

 

California Highway Patrol officers and signage will be on hand during the lane closure. 

 

For 24/7 traffic updates, follow 511.org: https://twitter.com/511SFBAY. For real-time 

traffic, click on Caltrans QuickMap: http://quickmap.dot.ca.gov/. 
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